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Since 2007, the Wellington HOA and Goodwill Industries of Dallas have partnered during the annual neigh-

borhood garage sale. This yearõs Goodwill collection totaled 5,240 pounds of donations from 76 donors. The 

support means employment and training for persons with disabilities and disadvantaging circumstances includ-

ing physical challenges, cognitive disorders, limited education, homelessness and welfare dependency. Good-

will Industries would like to extend its sincere gratitude to all the residents that participated and looks forward 

to future opportunities to partner with the Wellington HOA. 

For information on ways to pay your HOA dues see the January 2017 Wellington 

Word newsletter and scroll to page 2: 

http://www.wellingtonhoa.net/picture/633newsletter.jan.2017.pdf 

Garage Sale ð Goodwill Donation Report 

Wellington Pools 
Close for the 2017 
Season on 
Sept. 25th 

http://www.wellingtonhoa.net 

Sept. 1st ð HOA  
Assessment 
Payment Due 
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Planning a Property Improvement? 

If youõre planning to put your home on the market soon and want it to sell quickly and for top 
dollar, please review the following items on your home: 

¶ Is the trim painted and in good shape? 

¶ Is the yard mowed, weed free and the landscaping borders neat and attractive? 

¶ Does the fence need to be fixed or replaced? 

¶ Does the fence need to be cleaned and re-stained? 

¶ Are there any items around the home left in public view that would be considered open 
storage? 

¶ Are the trash and recycle containers out of public view? 
Just like a home inspector, the association does a resale inspection. To help make this a smoother 
process, make sure these items and any other code violations are completed prior to getting a 
contract on your home. 

A Message 
from the 
Architectural 
Control 
Committee 

The homes in our community are getting older. Roofs need replacement, windows are fogging up 
and front doors are fading. Just a reminder that any changes to the exterior of your property 
require prior approval of the Architectural Control Committee (ACC). 
 
Obtaining committee review is simple and straightforward. The application form is available on 
the associationõs website or at the clubhouse. You may submit your application online or in hard 
copy (8½ X 11 size).  If you would like to submit an online application you can do so at: 
 
 
 
 
Provide as much information as possible. If you are planning on painting, provide a manufactur-
erõs website along with the number and name of the proposed paint. The color you select should 
be harmonious with your neighborsõ homes and the community as a whole. 
 
If you plan to refinish or replace your wooden fence, indicate any changes to the existing height, 
style and location. Provide the name of the manufacturer, the website, and the name and number 
of the stain to expedite the review process. 
 
Get a detailed proposal from your contractor for your project before you submit your applica-
tion to the ACC for review. The more detail you provide, the smoother the review process will be. 
Maintain your property and keep up the appearance and appeal of our community. 

http://www.wellingtonhoa.net/eform_detail.asp?id=3&name=ACC+%

2D+Architectural+Control+Modification+Request 

http://www.wellingtonhoa.net/eform_detail.asp?id=3&name=ACC+%2D+Architectural+Control+Modification+Request
http://www.wellingtonhoa.net/eform_detail.asp?id=3&name=ACC+%2D+Architectural+Control+Modification+Request
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The annual End-of-School Party was held on Thurs-

day, June 1, and as usual it featured rain!  But the 

party went on, and a great time was had by all! 

Having a portable basketball goal on your property may create a homeowner liabil-

ity. Take a look at your basketball goal, is it in good condition and is it located in an 

area that it will not hurt someone walking by if it fell over? 

 

In 2016, Flower Moundõs Animal Services received reports of 96 dog bites, 27 cat 

bites and 16 other types of bites (animal to animal bites). Remember to keep your 

animal on a leash and under your control when walking the neighborhood and clean 

up after your pets. 

 

Pods for moving or storing your property during home improvements can be on your 

property for a maximum or 7 days. Prior to having a pod brought to your home, con-

tact the HOA at 972-874-8109 to discuss the timing and location of the pod. 

 

Trash cans and bulk pickup can only be placed at the curb the day before and the 

day of trash pickup. Trash cans and recycling containers must be placed out of public 

view no later than the day after trash pickup. 

 

Per Town Ordinance, grass clippings canõt be blown into the streets. 

OTHER 
Did You Know? 

End of  
School 

Party   


